
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
To:   Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:  Department of Health  
Date:  Wednesday, 24 August 2022 
 
HEALTH DEPARTMENT `S COMMENT ON LIMPOPO HEALTH MEC VIDEO CLIP 
 
Pretoria: The National Department of Health has been inundated with media queries 
to weigh in on the current debate prompted by the comments made by Limpopo MEC 
for Health in a video clip recorded in Bela Bela hospital. 
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